
 

Surf Action is delighted to have been awarded additional short-

term funding to help deal with the increase in demand for its 

services during the Covid-19 pandemic. The funding has been 

awarded by: 

 

 
As part of their ‘Additional support for vulnerable veterans’ strand 

of their ‘Covid-19 Impact Programme’. 

 

Surf Action will use this funding to support the armed forces 

community at this difficult time when the charity has 

experienced a significant increase in requests for physical, 

psychological and relationship help/advice of varying degrees 

of seriousness/urgency from new, past and present service 

users.  

 


